Operation Christmas Child Update!

Thank you to everyone who participated in OCC this
year! The amount of monetary donations collected thus
far is $15,274.00, with $596 left to go. We are still
accepting donations through December 31st. If you
would like to contribute, mark on your contribution
envelope, “OCC.” Some of our shoeboxes have been sent
to Colombia, Honduras, and Mexico.

From the Financial Office of Deer Park Baptist Church
This is an end of year reminder that contributions to be
credited for 2024 need to be postmarked by December
31st if mailed. If we receive contributions in the first
week of January, they can be credited for 2024 if they are
postmarked by the December 31st date. Please contact
Gene Retherford, Financial Secretary, in the church
office for more information or for any questions that you
may have. Thank you!

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given; and the
governmentshall be upon his shoulder, and his name
shall be called Wonderful Counselor,

Mighty God, Everlasting Father,

Prince of Peace. Isaiah 9:6

The church office will be closed
Christmas Eve and Christmas Day

Announcement Bulletin DEER PARME
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 22, 2024 BAPTIST CHURCH

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service
Join us on Christmas Eve, December 24th, for our Candlelight
Service beginning at 5:00 P.M. in the Worship Center. We look
forward to celebrating the birth of our Savior, as a church family.
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Evening Activities
There will be no evening activities on December 22nd or 29th!
This includes Upper Room Student Ministry, and GA’s & RA’s.

Have a blessed Christmas season with your family!

Hope Fulfilled

Thank you for joining us this morning as Associate Pastor Andrew Blalock

concludes the Christmas sevies, “Hope Fulfilled: Waiting for Christmas.”

Welcome Guests!
Please use the QR code provided to visit our church website

for more information on Deer Park Baptist Church ‘

We're Glad You're Here

www.deerparkchurch.com
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Our church family
continues to collect for the
Lottie Moon Christmas
Offering during the month
of December. Any offering

ur

envelopes dedicated to
Lottie Moon should be
marked, “Lottie Moon.”

Will you join with others to
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pray for missionaries
o E . < around the world, and help A
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L ml'u“"m ’ to financially support those
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¢ ‘ NInme who are faithfully sharing

= the gospel?

Merry Christmas from the Pastoral & Office
Staff of Deer Park Baptist Church!

www.deerparkchurch.com

) , CHURCH GOAL:
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A o8 =0 ' Collected to Date:
I $4,080

Christmas Offering
December 1-31st




DEER PARK
KIDS

AllFamilies Please
JoinUs on December

20th for aFamily
Service!

we are excited celebrate Christmas time with
everyone and would like fo invite all families to
join us on December 29th for a family service af
11 am! There will be worship, an activity book for
the kids and a kid friendly sermon!

here will be no children’s church, nursery &
toddlers during service that morning.

This will allow our volunteersa break and

opportunity to sit with their families as well.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY LEADER JEANNE CARR "
843.553.1172, ext. 113 &
Jjearr@deerparkchurch.com “




